
CURRICULUM
OUT-OF-SCHOOL

To learn more, and to view our most up-to-date information, 
visit www.hcps.org/coronavirus/

Following the extended school closure announced on March 25, 2020, 
HCPS has created an additional two weeks of at-home learning materials. 
These materials are available for download at www.hcps.org/coronavirus/. 
Please note: To download materials, you will need to provide a Student ID.  

If you need assistance locating your child’s Student ID, please email us at 
User.Support@hcps.org.

For school-based questions or concerns related to COVID-19, please email 
us at COVID19questions@hcps.org.

Utilize our online download portal to access curriculum materials.


